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Welcome to May Edition of Toddington St. George C of E School Newsletter. 

This month has been full of excitement, the children created fantastic decorations for our
Coronation celebrations and it was so special to see all the children sign God Save the
King. 

Year 4 had a wonderful time at Green Park Activity Centre for their residential, I know
they would have arrived home a bit tired but I hope they were able to share all their fun
and adventures with you. I know that they will remember this experience forever. 

We also want to send a big well done to our Year 2's for being shining stars during their
SAT's, we appreciate that this can be an anxious time for the children (and their families)
but please know we are so proud of their learning not only now but throughout the year.

This week, I met with our new headteacher Mr. Andrew Darlington, to begin our
headteacher handover, which is such an exciting time for the school!  We are working
together on the current recruitment opportunities for September. 

And so, I would like to share with you our staffing updates. 

Mrs. Anna Heeley, Assistant Head for Curriculum , Teaching and Learning, and interim
SENDCo, will be leaving us at the end of the school year. Anna has made considerable
contributions to our school improvement work. She has worked with teachers to develop a
strong curriculum and ensure we have a secure teaching offer throughout the school. Since
February, she has also picked up Mrs. Tompkins (who is on maternity leave) role of
SENDCO, ensuring that a strong SEND offer continues to be in place. 

Mrs. Harley Sharpe, EYFS Leader and Swan Class Teacher, will be moving onto pastures
new in September. Hayley has been a dedicated school leader, and worked with her team
to transform our Nursery and Reception offer. I am often asked to host visitors from other
schools, to share our strong practice, which is all down to Hayley and her team.

Mrs. Verity Case EYFS Teacher will not be returning to St. George’s after the end of her
maternity leave. Verity is a fantastic teacher who worked alongside Mrs. Sharpe and Mrs.
Tompkins as Kingfisher Class Teacher last year. 

I would like to thank Anna, Hayley and Verity for all their hard work, dedication and
commitment to our children. They are amazing teachers, and have been a pleasure to
work alongside, and I wish them all the very best for the future. 

With best wishes,

Colette Lamb - Headteacher    
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School Clubs & Activities

Don't Forget!

PTA Fathers Day Secret Shop

Thursday 9th June

See Class Dojo

for full details

Well done to Jack White in

Duckling Class for winning

the Chartwells World Bee

Day competition

**NEW**

Mrs Crellin is running a new

signing club for children after

school every Monday from

12th June 




To sign up and for more

details see Class Dojo
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